
August 2022

Dear Kindergarten Friend,

Welcome to our class!  I am really looking forward to getting to know you and

exploring kindergarten with you.  I know that we are going to learn many new things

and have a lot of fun together!

I can’t wait to hear about what you did this summer!  I was very, very busy and

did a lot of fun things with my 14 year-old son, Ayden and my 10 year-old daughter,

Isabella. We spent many days at the pool and beach! We enjoyed relaxing on the beach

and flying kites at night. One of our favorite activities to do at the beach is

boogie-boarding. We caught a few good rides and had many, many wipe-outs...it was so

much fun! In addition, we lounged around at home where we cuddled up with our two

dogs. We have one yellow Labrador Retriever named Copper and a pug/beagle mix

named Penelope. After such a busy summer, I am looking forward to beginning a new

school year; I hope that you are too! I can’t wait to read stories to you, sing and dance

with you, and teach you all about reading, writing, and numbers!

Please bring your school supplies with you on the first day of school. Please

review the attached supply list to be sure that you have everything you need. I am

looking forward to a great year with you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Bossio


